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From: Moore, Crickett
To: Moore, Crickett
Subject: Parks NTC 3-9-18
Date: Friday, March 9, 2018 10:19:06 AM

 

From: Rooks, Thor 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 4:22 PM
To: Hooks, Jennifer <JHooks@brokenarrowok.gov>
Cc: Esmond, Scott <SEsmond@BrokenArrowOK.Gov>
Subject: NTC
 
Mrs. Hooks,
 
Dear City Council Memebers, 
The Recreation Manager and Recreation Technician attended the Youth City Council (YCC)
meeting at the NSU Broken Arrow Campus on Tuesday, March 6th. We would like to inform
you that we discussed a possible partnership with YCC regarding the Childhood Obesity
Prevention program. This is a US Conference of Mayors initiative program than does involve
possible grant funding for current or future activities that help prevent childhood obesity. YCC
members seemed to be very receptive of the idea and future planning regarding this project
will be in the works. We willl keep you posted on this project as new milestones are achieved. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regrading this topic. 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Thor Rooks
Recreation Manager 
City of Broken Arrow
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